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I am in full support of any legislation that allows more freedom for motorcyclits to 

safely avoid traffic congestion.  I have a full decade and well over 100,000 miles of 

motorcycle experience splitting lanes when I lived in the Greater Los Angeles area for 

a decade.  It is difficult for us as motorcyclists to explain how much safer it is to be 

slowly moving past cars instead of stuck in their blind spots or waiting to get crushed 

from behind by an inattentive driver.  The last decade of smart phone use has made 

this issue exponentially worse.  Please focus on the Berkeley Study on filtering that 

detailed how safe it is.   

 

Thank you, 

 

Quentin Wilson 

5-year Portland Resident 

16-year Oregon Resident 

30 year Motorcyclist 

Motorcycle Industry Veteran 


